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music processors. In the most thorough and painstakingly researched book to be
published since the 1980s, specialist music editor Elaine Gould provides a
comprehensive grounding in notational principles. This full eBook version is in
fixed-layout format to ensure layout and image quality is consistent with the
original hardback edition. Behind Bars covers everything from basic rules,
conventions and themes to complex instrumental techniques, empowering the reader
to prepare music with total clarity and precision. With the advent of computer
technology, it has never been more important for musicians to have ready access to
principles of best practice in this dynamic field, and this book will support the
endeavours of software users and devotees of hand-copying alike. The author's
understanding of, and passion for, her subject has resulted in a book that is not
only practical but also compellingly readable. This seminal and all-encompassing
guide encourages new standards of excellence and accuracy and, at 704 pages, it is
supported by 1,500 music examples of published scores from Bach to Xenakis. This
is the full eBook version of the original hardback edition.
Sting - The Best of 25 Years (Songbook) Sting 2012-06-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar
Artist Songbook). One of pop music's biggest names, Sting has maintained a strong
fan following for a quarter of a century, from his days as a member of the Police
and throughout his magnificent solo career. This collection features 31 of his
definitive hits, including: Brand New Day * Englishman in New York * Fields of
Gold * If I Ever Lose My Faith in You * If You Love Somebody Set Them Free *
Message in a Bottle * Russians * Shape of My Heart * They Dance Alone (Cueca Solo)
* We'll Be Together * and many more.
You Are My Sunshine Sheet Music Jimmie Davis 1997-12-01 (Piano Vocal). This sheet
music features an arrangement for piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with
the melody presented in the right hand of the piano part, as well as in the vocal
line.
Fingerpicking Celtic Folk (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2010-01-01 (Guitar Solo). A
beautiful collection of 15 Celtic arrangements: The Ash Grove * Birniebouzle *
Carrickfergus * Danny Boy * Loch Lomond * Mist Covered Mountains of Home * O My
Love Is like a Red, Red Rose * Ned of the Hill * O'Carolan's Journey to Cashel *
Scarborough Fair * Sheebeg and Sheemore (Si Bheag, Si Mhor) * The Skye Boat Song *
Tarboulton Reel * Wild Mountain Thyme * Ye Banks and Braes O' Bonnie Doon.
Santana Santana 2017-01-01 (Guitar Play-Along). The Guitar Play-Along Series will
help you play your favorite songs quickly and easily! Just follow the tab, listen
to the audio to hear how the guitar should sound, and then play along using the
separate backing tracks. The melody and lyrics are also included in the book in
case you want to sing, or to simply help you follow along. The audio is available
online for download or streaming, and it is enhanced so you can adjust the
recording to any tempo without changing pitch! 8 songs: Europa * Everything's
Coming Our Way * Evil Ways * No One to Depend On * Oye Como Va * Samba Pa Ti *
Smooth * Soul Sacrifice.
Eric Clapton Sheet Music Anthology Eric Clapton 2018-06-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar
Artist Songbook). Although "Slowhand" is known for his masterful guitar playing,
his timeless songs are also quite playable on the piano. This anthology for piano,
voice and guitar features 38 of Clapton's best songs: After Midnight * Badge *
Change the World * Cross Road Blues (Crossroads) * I Shot the Sheriff * Knockin'
on Heaven's Door * Lay Down Sally * Layla * My Father's Eyes * Promises * Riding
with the King * Strange Brew * Tears in Heaven * Wonderful Tonight * and more.
Book of Opeth Opeth 2016-04-14 The official Book of Opeth is published to
celebrate the band's 25th anniversary. This illustrated history presents the story
of Opeth, from their earliest days until the present. Told in the first-person by
Mikael Akerfeldt, the band, their friends, former members & collaborators, packed
with previously unseen images, artworks & memorabilia.
Sight Reading for the Classical Guitar, Level IV-V Robert Benedict 1992-03-06
Sight Reading for Classical Guitar (Level IV-V) is designed for grade school or
university level in either private tutoring of class instruction and is intended
to be used by guitar students on a daily basis. This volume, containing Levels
Four and Five, continues the study of sight reading, providing material suitable
for more advanced students. Both books can be used to establish a reading level
for students entering a new environment of guitar instruction, whether it be
private tuition or class lessons.
How to Write Songs on Guitar Rikky Rooksby 2000 Explains how to create songs to be
played on guitar, including advice on such basics of songwriting as structure,
rhythm, melody, and lyrics.
Gitarre + Laute 1995
Guitar All-in-One For Dummies Consumer Dummies 2009-06-29 Your comprehensive,
hands-on guide to playing guitar Have you always wanted to play the guitar? You
can start today with these 8 minibooks. Covering both acoustic and electric
guitar, this hands-on resource gives you all the instruction you need to play
across multiple genres, whether you're a beginner or an experienced guitarist.
You'll find plenty of tips for playing easier and more complex pieces — and for
composing your own. Plus, you can play along with examples on the bonus CD! Gear
up to start playing — understand the different parts of a guitar, find the right
guitar for you, string and tune the instrument, and develop basic playing skills
Immerse yourself in sounds and technique — play major and minor chords, master
left- and right-hand techniques, and play melodies in position and double-stops
Get ready to rock! — from Chuck Berry to Keith Richards to The Edge, see how the
best play barre chords, hot licks, and sweet leads Play the blues — explore rhythm
and lead techniques, signature riffs, blues progressions, and the achievements of
great blues guitarists Go classical — learn about the history of classical guitar,
combine arpeggios and melody, and sample different genres Practice, practice,
practice — try your hand at major scales, minor scales, and chord exercises to rev
up stalled skills Write songs and music — check out different song forms,
understand modes, and compose with chords Open the book and find: Plenty of music
examples and practice exercises Musical styles and genres through the years
Correct hand position and posture Basic playing techniques Standard music notation
and tablature Tips for playing up the neck Ways to solo and improvise leads
Different fingerstyles to play Accessories for your guitar A comprehensive guitar
chord chart Bonus CD Includes More than 90 tracks all played by the authors Songs
from different guitar genres Examples of chord progressions, riffs, and more Major
and minor scale patterns Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are
not included as part of eBook file.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would

The Cambridge Companion to the Guitar Victor Coelho 2003-07-10 From the first
mention in courtly poetry of the thirteenth century to enormous global popularity
in the twentieth, the guitar and its development comprises multiple histories,
each characterised by distinct styles, playing techniques, repertories and sociocultural roles. These histories simultaneously span popular and classical styles,
contemporary and historical practices, written and unwritten traditions and
western and non-western cultures. This is the first book to encompass the breadth
and depth of guitar performance, featuring thirteen essays covering different
traditions, styles, and instruments, written by some of the most influential
players, teachers, and guitar historians in the world. The coverage of the book
allows the player to understand both the analogies and differences between guitar
traditions, and all styles, from baroque, classical, country, blues, and rock to
flamenco, African, Celtic, and instrument making will share the same platform. As
musical training is increasingly broadened this comprehensive book will become an
indispensable resource.
It Don't Mean a Thing (If It Ain't Got That Swing) Duke Ellington 1995-08-01 More
Duke Ellington magic! This chart sells itself... the vocal group is just the
frosting on the cake. The voice leadings are good and the band cooks along well.
Look at this one! (2: 36)
100 Most Beautiful Songs Ever for Fingerstyle Ukulele Hal Leonard Corp. 2021-02-01
(Ukulele). 100 favorites for solo ukulele arranged in standard notation and
tablature including: Annie's Song (John Denver) * Can't Help Falling in Love
(Elvis Presley) * Don't Know Why (Norah Jones) * Faithfully (Journey) * Hallelujah
(Jeff Buckley) * I Will Always Love You (Dolly Parton) * Killing Me Softly With
His Song (Roberta Flack) * Man in the Mirror (Michael Jackson) * Over the Rainbow
(Judy Garland) * Stardust (Nat King Cole) * Tears in Heaven (Eric Clapton) * Woman
(John Lennon) * You Raise Me Up (Josh Groban) * and more.
Harmonic Analysis for Scale Selection and Chord Substitution Curt Sheller
2003-01-01 Applying harmonic analysis principles with harmonized scale charts for
scale selection and chord substitution.Harmonic Analysis is the understanding of
the functional sequence of chords. It is the process used to analyze the harmonic
structure of a progression, song or composition. This analysis is then used to
make scale selections for improvisation and chord substitution.
Desired Artistic Outcomes in Music Performance Gilvano Dalagna 2020-10-02 Desired
Artistic Outcomes in Music Performance is about empowering musicians to achieve
their professional and personal goals in music. The narrative argues that
developing musicians should be supported in conceptualizing and achieving their
desired artistic outcomes (DAO), as these have been recognized as key elements in
a successful career transition in and beyond their studies in higher education.
The text explores the nature of DAO and illustrates how higher education students
can be enabled to explore and develop these. The book draws on the findings from a
range of exploratory studies which: Bring to light connections between
contemporary topics in music, such as artistic research and career development;
Contribute to existing discussions on innovative pedagogical approaches in higher
education in music; and Offer theoretical models to support the broad artistic and
professional development in young musicians. This is a text grounded in theory and
practice, and which draws on case study examples, as well as historical
perspectives and coverage of contemporary issues regarding employment in the music
industries. The book will be of particular interest to aspiring music
professionals and all those working in the areas of Music Education, Performance
Studies and Artistic Research.
Fur Elise (Sheet Music) 1997-12-01 (Piano Solo Sheets). This sheet music features
an intermediate-level piano solo arrangement of the beloved Beethoven work.
Fingerpicking Country (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2005-05-01 (Guitar Solo). 17
songs arranged for solo guitar in standard notation and tablature: Always on My
Mind * Crazy * Green Green Grass of Home * He Stopped Loving Her Today * I Walk
the Line * King of the Road * Tennessee Waltz * Your Cheatin' Heart * and more.
The 21st Century Pro Method Don Latarski 2003-07 The most complete method for the
modern blues guitarist. This book covers basic blues techniques, soloing over the
I, IV, and V chords, and the differences between authentic blues soloing, bluesrock, funk, and jazz-oriented solos. Plus it demonstrates classic blues phrases,
intros, endings, and turnarounds. With more than 130 music examples, all recorded
on the included CD, and over 20 complete blues tunes for demonstration and playalong practice, this book is a complete course on blues guitar.
Fingerpicking Rock (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2005-10-01 (Guitar Solo). 15 songs
arranged for solo fingerstyle guitar, with standard notation and tablature:
Abracadabra * Brown Eyed Girl * Come Sail Away * Crocodile Rock * Free Bird * The
House of the Rising Sun * Hurts So Good * I Want You to Want Me * Livin' on a
Prayer * Maggie May * Rhiannon * Still the Same * Wheel in the Sky * When the
Children Cry * White Room.
The Howard Roberts Guitar Book Howard Roberts 1971-11-01
Classical Guitar For Dummies Jon Chappell 2009-07-14 Learn to: Select the right
classical guitar for you Develop correct hand position and posture Tune your
guitar Play along with exercises and pieces on the audio CD The fun and easy way®
to start playing classical guitar! Want to be a classical guitarist, but never had
a lesson? No problem — this hands-on guide teaches you all the fundamental
techniques you need to play scales, melodies, and full-length pieces in the
classical style. You get plenty of practice exercises to stretch your skills,
selections from the classical repertoire, and a bonus audio CD that helps you play
along with the music pieces from the book! Get acquainted with your guitar —
familiarize yourself with the unique make-up and parts of a classical guitar Start
making some music — play melodies on individual strings, move on to arpeggios, and
get your fingers in shape with scales Ramp up your technique — play barres, slurs,
and trills; handle harmonics; master right-hand tremolo; and venture up the neck
to play in the higher positions Build your classical repertoire — from Renaissance
and Baroque to Classical, Romantic, and Modern, play pieces from the major eras in
classical music Practice makes perfect — improve your performance with expert
guidance through each exercise and piece in the book Open the book and find: Tips
and techniques for playing beautiful pieces How to read music notation and
tablature Basic finger and thumb strokes Right- and left-hand techniques Musical
examples, charts, and photos Music pieces from the guitar greats The best ways to
care for your guitar A step-by-step tutorial on changing your strings Bonus CD
Includes More than 140 recorded performances of the exercises and pieces featured
in the book Pieces performed using a count-off, allowing you to play along in time
with the music Tuning notes to help you tune up your guitar
Behind Bars Elaine Gould 2016-08-17 Behind Bars is the indispensable reference
book for composers, arrangers, teachers and students of composition, editors, and
samba-pa-ti-fingerstyle-rules
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not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Exploring American Folk Music Kip Lornell 2012-05-29 Prev. ed. published under
title: Introducing American folk music.
100 Songs for Kids (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2002-07-01 (Easy Guitar). A
massive collection of 100 easy arrangements of such classics as: A-Tisket A-Tasket
* Alouette * America, the Beautiful * Baa Baa Black Sheep * Bingo * Eensy Weensy
Spider * The Farmer in the Dell * Hickory Dickory Dock * Home on the Range * I've
Been Working on the Railroad * If You're Happy and You Know It * John Jacob
Jingleheimer Schmidt * London Bridge * The Muffin Man * Oh! Susanna * Old
MacDonald * On Top of Old Smoky * Pop Goes the Weasel * Skip to My Lou * Take Me
Out to the Ball Game * Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star * and more!
St. Louis Blues W. C. (COP) Handy 2003-05
Guitar For Dummies Mark Phillips 1998-09-16 Let’s face it – in the music world,
guitars set the standard for cool. Since the 1950s, many of the greatest
performers in rock ‘n’ roll, blues, and country have played the guitar. Playing
electric guitar can put you out in front of a band, where you’re free to roam,
sing, and make eye contact with your adoring fans. Playing acoustic guitar can
make you the star of the vacation campfire sing-along or allow you to serenade
that special someone. And playing any kind of guitar can bring out the music in
your soul and become a valued lifetime hobby. Guitar For Dummies delivers
everything the beginning to intermediate guitarist needs. The information has been
carefully crafted so that you can find exactly what you want to know about the
guitar. This clearly written guide is for anyone who wants to know how to Strum
basic chords and simple melodies Expand your range with advanced techniques Play
melodies without reading music Choose the right guitar Tune, change strings, and
make simple repairs Figure out how to play anything from simple chord progressions
to smokin’ blues licks. Guitar For Dummies also covers the following topics and
more: Hand position and posture Basic major and minor chords Adding spice with
basic 7th chords and barre chords Playing melodies in position and in double-stops
Different styles including rock, blues, folk, and classical Buying a guitar and
accessories Taking care of your guitar Guitar For Dummies also contains a playalong audio CD that contains all 97 songs and exercises from the book. Whether
you’re contemplating a career as a heavy metal superstar or you just want to strum
a few folk songs for your friends, this friendly book-and-CD package makes it easy
to pick up the guitar and start playing. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary
materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Europa (Earth's Cry Heaven's Smile) Carlos Santana 2002 An exciting new series of
guitar ensemble music. Each title includes a full score and parts for four guitars
and optional bass guitar. Teacher and student performance notes and a listening CD
are included. The hauntingly beautiful "Europa (Earth's Cry Heaven's Smile)" is
one of Carlos Santana's most popular instrumentals. In addition to Santana's own
classic recording, this song was a huge instrumental hit for tenor saxman Gato
Barbeiri. This arrangement will make a great final concert selection.
Intermediate/advanced level: appropriate for high school students in Levels 2 and
3 of the Method.
Play like Chet Atkins Andrew DuBrock 2014-01-01 (Play Like). Study the trademark
songs, licks, tones and techniques that made Chet Atkins a legend. Audio files of
all the music in the book are included. Explore 14 of Atkins' most influential
songs including: Country Gentleman * Galloping on the Guitar * Mister Sandman *
Orange Blossom Special * Tiger Rag (Hold That Tiger) * Yakety Axe * and more.
The Real Bluegrass Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2011-05-01 (Fake Book). This collection
gathers more than 300 bluegrass favorites presented in the straightforward Real
Book format favored by musicians including lyrics where applicable: Alabama
Jubilee * Ballad of Jed Clampett * Bill Cheatham * Blue Ridge Mountain Blues *
Bury Me Beneath the Willow * Dixie Hoedown * Down to the River to Pray * Foggy
Mountain Top * Highway 40 Blues * How Mountain Girls Can Love * I'm Goin' Back to
Old Kentucky * John Henry * Keep on the Sunny Side * The Long Black Veil * My Rose
of Old Kentucky * Old Train * Pretty Polly * Rocky Top * Sally Goodin * Shady
Grove * Wabash Cannonball * Wayfaring Stranger * Wildwood Flower * The Wreck of
the Old '97 * and hundreds more!
Gran Jota Aragonesa Francisco Tarrega 1992-03-06 Theme and variations, advanced
level.
Best of Santana Santana (COP) 2016-11-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook).
This collection brings together 16 favorites from the guitar icon arranged for
piano, voice and guitar. Songs include: Black Magic Woman * Corazon Espinado *
Evil Ways * The Game of Love * Into the Night * Maria Maria * Oye Como Va * Smooth
* Why Don't You & I * Winning * and more.
Jazz Standards for Ukulele Hal Leonard Corp. 2015-06-10 (Ukulele). 25 jazz
standards are presented in arrangements for the ukulele, including: As Time Goes
By * Fly Me to the Moon (In Other Words) * How High the Moon * Isn't It Romantic?
* The Lady Is a Tramp * My Foolish Heart * A Nightingale Sang in Berkeley Square *
On the Sunny Side of the Street * Summertime * Tangerine * What'll I Do? * and
more. Includes a bonus mouth trumpet lesson because playing uke is even more fun
when you add the melody on trumpet, using only your voice!
Blues Guitar For Dummies Jon Chappell 2020-07-14 Want to become the coolest
possible version of yourself? Time to jump into learning the blues guitar. Even if
you don’t read music, Blues Guitar For Dummies lets you pick up the fundamentals
and start jamming like your favorite blues artists. Blues Guitar for Dummies
covers the key aspects of blues guitar, showing you how to play scales, chords,
progressions, riffs, solos, and more. This hands-on guide is packed with musical
examples, chords charts, and photos that let you explore the genre and play the
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songs of all the great blues musicians. This accessible how-to book will give you
the skills you need to: Choose the right guitar, equipment, and strings Hold,
tune, and get situated with your guitar Play barre chords and strum to the rhythm
Recognize the structure of a blues song Tackle musical riffs Master melodies and
solos Make your guitar sing, cry, and wail Jam to any type of blues Additionally,
the book comes with a website that shares audio samples of all the examples
covered in the lessons. Go online to practice your riffs and chords and develop
your style as a blues musician. Order your copy of Blues Guitar For Dummies today
and get ready to start shredding! P.S. If you think this book seems familiar,
you’re probably right. The Dummies team updated the cover and design to give the
book a fresh feel, but the content is the same as the previous release of Blues
Guitar For Dummies (9780470049204). The book you see here shouldn’t be considered
a new or updated product. But if you’re in the mood to learn something new, check
out some of our other books. We’re always writing about new topics!
The Real Latin Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2014-03-01 (Fake Book). The ultimate
collection for Latin lovers everywhere! Over 350 standards in one Real Book
collection, including: Adios * Agua De Beber (Water to Drink) * Aguas De Marco
(Waters of March) * All That's Left Is to Say Goodbye (E Preciso Dizer Adeus) *
Alma Con Alma * Always in My Heart (Siempre En Mi Corazon) * Amapola (Pretty
Little Poppy) * Amor (Amor, Amor, Amor) * Antigua * Babalu * Besame Mucho (Kiss Me
Much) * Bonita * Brazil * Call Me * Cast Your Fate to the Wind * Cherry Pink and
Apple Blossom White * Con Alma * Copacabana (At the Copa) * Corazon Corazon *
Desafinado * Don't Cry for Me Argentina * El Triste * Evil Ways * Feelings
(?Dime?) * 500 Miles High * For Once in My Life * Frenesi * The Girl from Ipanema
(Garota De Ipanema) * Granada * Himno Nacional Mexicano (Mexican National Hymn) *
How Insensitive (Insensatez) * It's Impossible (Somos Novios) * Killer Joe * Kiss
of Fire * La Bamba * La Malaguena * Little Boat * Livin' La Vida Loca * The Look
of Love * Malaguena * Meditation (Meditacao) * More (Ti Guardero Nel Cuore) *
Never on Sunday * A Night in Tunisia * One Note Samba (Samba De Uma Nota So) * Oye
Como Va * Paloma Blanca * Papa Loves Mambo * Perfidia * Por Amor * St. Thomas *
Sway (Quien Sera) * Tico Tico (Tico Tico No Fuba) * Triste * Wave * What a
Diff'rence a Day Made * and more!
Exotic Pentatonic Soloing For Guitar Simon Pratt 2019-04 Gain new melodic tools
and insight to develop your solos and enhance your creativity.
Guitarra Solista - 8 Flamenco Compositions in Tablature/CIFRA for Concert
Performers Juan Martin 2020-10-08 These Juan Martín compositions are for flamenco,
classical and any type of guitar players at intermediate and more advanced stages
who already have experience of the instrument and techniques like arpeggios,
tremolo and correct left-hand fingering, but wish to extend their knowledge of
thumb techniques like alzapua, the many forms of rasgueo and flamenco rhythms such
as rumba, vituosic guajiras and the mysteriously beautiful rondeña, dissonant and
deep. If you master these 8 solos, you will be well on the way to become a concert
soloist. Transcribed by Angela Centola. Includes access to online audio. Éstas
composiciones de Juan Martín son para guitarristas flamencos, clásicos y de
cualquier tipo en niveles intermedios y más avanzados que ya tienen experiencia en
instrumentos y técnicas como arpegios, trémolo y digitación correcta de la mano
izquierda, pero desean ampliar su conocimiento de las técnicas de pulgar como
alzapua, las muchas formas de rasgueo y palos flamencos como la rumba, las
virtuosas guajiras y la misteriosamente bella rondeña, disonante y profunda. Si
dominas étros 8 solos, estarás en camino de convertirte en solista de concierto.
Transcrito por Angela Centola. Incluye acceso a audio en línea.
Fingerstyle Solo Guitar Mark Hanson 1997-06-01 Fingerstyle wizard Mark Hanson
introduces the art of solo fingerstyle guitar in this comprehensive video. Through
the use of picking exercises and specially written compositions, Mark opens up the
world of playing chords, melodies and bass lines simultaneously. Includes folk,
ragtime, blues and new age styles. Tab booklet included. (70 min.)
Ukulele Fake Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2013-10-01 (Ukulele). Over 400 songs packed
into one convenient songbook that lets you play all the songs you've ever wanted
to, including: All Shook Up * Blowin' in the Wind * California Dreamin' * Don't
Worry, Be Happy * Edelweiss * Free Fallin' * Georgia on My Mind * Hallelujah *
Hey, Soul Sister * Hotel California * Imagine * Jambalaya * Kokomo * Lean on Me *
Margaritaville * Over the Rainbow * Proud Mary * Que Sera, Sera * Rolling in the
Deep * Singin' in the Rain * Stand by Me * Tears in Heaven * Ukulele Lady * Viva
La Vida * What a Wonderful World * Your Cheatin' Heart * Zip-a-Dee-Doo-Dah * and
hundreds more! Includes chord grids for soprano, concert and tenor ukuleles.
Ukulele For Dummies, Enhanced Edition Alistair Wood 2011-06-30 Learn everything
ukulele—from chord progressions to playing pop, folk, and holiday favorites—and,
yes, even Hawaiian music! The ukulele is hot. The season one finale of Glee
featured a ukulele. The recent hit song "Hey Soul Sister" by Train includes the
dulcet tones of a uke. Not to mention the runaway success of the Ukulele Orchestra
of Great Britain. For anyone wishing to master this fun, surprisingly versatile
instrument, Ukulele For Dummies covers all the basics—from chords and strumming
patterns to guidance on finger-picking. The print version of the book includes a
CD with audio tracks of the entire musical notation in the book—creating a total
musical instruction package Offers instruction in a variety of styles—including
pop, folk, holiday favorites, and Hawaiian music Features a buying guide for the
novice—with tips on purchasing a ukulele plus other necessary accessories With its
simple and clear instruction, and inspiration on every page, Ukulele For Dummies
will have fans and first-time musicians making beautiful music—as they tiptoe
through the tulips—in no time. Note: CD files are available to download after
purchasing the e-Book version
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